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ALLANDALE STATION PARK NATURALIZATION PLAN UPDATE

Alan McNair, Nature Barrie provided an update on the status of the Allandale Station Park Naturalization Plan.
He advised that due to COVID-19 the project has not been able to move forward.

Kevin Rankin, Supervisor of Urban Forestry and Natural Areas Stewardship advised that a forest health
assessment was completed for the Allandale Station Park area, including the forested area and the natural
area outside of the Park. He commented that the next step is deciding where and what to do in those areas,
and to possibly set up another working group meeting to move the project forward.
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